
Just a friendly reminder to all Walhalla Shores Association Members: 

 

Effective for the 2019 Boating Season any boat occupying/utilizing WSA docks and boat 

launch must display a WSA Watercraft Sticker. Stickers should displayed in plain, visible sight on the 

frontal area of the watercraft. 

This was put into effect for the purpose of gaining statistics, usage permission for members and guests 

only and to try and prevent further issues of dock usage (a concern voiced by members in the past.)  

• Only members in good standing on their lot dues can acquire the stickers 

• The association is covering the cost of the stickers until further notice 

• Dock usage by lot number will be monitored and recorded through out the season for statistic 

purposes 

• Guests and renters will get a sticker labeled with an “R” for the current year and a different 

color in the following years, please make sure to indicate the dates they will be using the 

dock/launch and contact Jessica yourself to obtain these 

• Any boat reported utilizing the docks will be towed and impounded at the owners’ expense 

 

Members in current standing can contact Jessica Hettiger to obtain their stickers at 231.690.8910 or 

achter.jessica@gmail.com 

 Arrangements can be made to pick them up at 7821 E Shoshone Trail 

 

Please remember this place is all of ours and any help we can all offer on making sure members and 

their guests only are using the facilities would be helpful. 

 

Have a fun and safe Holiday weekend all!  

 

The Sun always Shines in Walhalla 
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